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11 ENVIRONMENTAL AND CONSUMER PROTECTION DEPARTMENT - EXTENSION OF
FIXED TERM POST (AN 5-2002)

The Committee at its meeting on 16th October, 2000 approved the establishment of a post of Vehicle
Inspection Administrator for a period of one year.

The 12 month period ended on 31st March, 2002 but additional funding from the DTI has been made
available to allow the project to continue for another 12 months.

There is no cost to the Council and the Committee is asked to approve the establishment of a post of
Vehicle Inspection Administrator at a grade of Tech 3 (£16,217 - £18,296) for a period of 12 months.


